
 
Parks and Recreation Meeting Minutes 

Monthly Meeting- January 10, 2024 
 

The Deep River Parks and Recreation Commission held their regularly scheduled meeting on 
01/10/2024. The meeting was officially called to order by Chairperson Chris Marra at 7:08 pm. 
Members present in person were Dave Berardis, Suzanne Sutch, Miriam Morrissey, Nicole Desrosiers 
and Kristen Brennan. Members absent were: Kristen Olson, Leslie Sheehan, Kayla Howard, Siobhan 
Stack, Brandon Woodcock, Kevin Crosby, Sandra Stroeter, Jan Edgerton and Sarah Kateley. 

Secretary’s Report: vote held until next regular meeting 

Treasurer’s Report: No report was presented. 

Audience of Citizens-None 

Committee Reports: 
● Music Festival – Subcommittee meeting scheduled for Jan. 24, 2024 at 6:30pm  
● Holiday Stroll Debrief/AAR- Subcommittee will get together in the future to debrief. 
● Parks 

• Devitt Field- Playground equipment is ordered. 
• Town Landing-No report 
• Plattwood Park- Miriam Morrissey and Carol Jones met with Jeff Jacobson from 

Nathan L. Jacobson & Associates office this morning to discuss the location of the 
new bathrooms. He is going to revised their design and get back to us. 

• Brockway Ferry- No report 
 Executive Session- On motion duly made and seconded, the Commission unanimously VOTED to move 
into Executive Session at approx. 7:29 p.m., for the to review and discuss applications and resumes of 
potential Parks & Rec Director Candidates. All present Commission Members were in attendance except 
for Kristen Brennan.  The Commission returned from Executive Session at approx. 8:29 p.m.    
 

Adjournment: 
On motion duly made and seconded, the Commission unanimously VOTED to adjourn at approx. 8:30 
p.m. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Miriam Morrissey 

Treasurer/Acting Secretary/ Interim Director  


